The Houghton Lake Public Library invites you to
join us in learning new garden tips that will benefit
the bees!

AUGUST 11TH 2020

BEES IN THED
Pedllinaden o Gasden

TUESDAY

\ 7 AUGUST 11, 2020
\ ( / STARTING AT 6:00 PM
\ y
Q / RESERVE YOUR SPOT ON OUR

o FACEBOOK PAGE!

LEARN HOW YOUR GARDEN CAN HELP

\’\\,J THE BEES WITH BRIAN PETERSON!
- Q&A TO FOLLOW ZOOM MEETING

www.facebook.com/houghtonlakepubliclibrary



